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Commission’s explanatory note regarding Transpower and PwC 
feedback on EMCa report 
 
On 10 June 2019, Transpower provided feedback to the Commission on EMCa’s review of 
Transpower’s proposed Information and Communications Technology (ICT) expenditure in its RCP3 
proposal (EMCa report). 
 
To ensure that matters that are commercially sensitive to Transpower are not publicly disclosed, we 
provided Transpower with the opportunity to identify anything that should be redacted for 
confidentiality reasons. 
 
In response to Transpower’s feedback, EMCa has redacted matters in its report that Transpower 
asked us to keep confidential. EMCa has also corrected errors of fact identified by Transpower, and 
today we have published the EMCa report. 
 
We have also published Transpower’s interim feedback on the EMCa review, including a review of 
the EMCa report by PricewaterhouseCoopers which Transpower had commissioned.  
 
In making our final decisions on the Transpower IPP for RCP3, we will take into account any 
clarifications or new information provided by Transpower in its interim feedback on the EMCa 
report, in addition to its submission on our draft decisions. 


